
Stickney Eagles Nov 13, 2021 

The Stickney Eagles met on November 13, 2021 at the Senior Center in Stickney. The meeting 

was called to order by President Brailey Mulder. The American flag pledge was led by Kenzie 

Mulder. The 4-H flag pledge was led by Driftin Mulder. The roll call topic, “Your favorite ice 

cream”, was answered by Hallie, Hannah and Heather Faber; Brock and Korbin Gahl; Ashton 

and Brianna Gerlach; Celia, Cheyanne and Clara Kenyon; Brody Muck; Brailey, Driftin and Kenzie 

Mulder; and Connor and Megan Strid. Cheryl gave the treasurers report.  We were given a nice 

donation of aluminum cans and signed a thank you. A motion was made to pay the bills by 

Korbin and seconded by Hallie. 

Old Business 

The Christmas tree committee of Kyanna, Casey and Brianna will purchase items for the 

Christmas tree. They are to be toiletries for the Mitchell Safehouse. We will finish up the CASA 

basket and Gahls will get to Mitchell. We reminded everyone to write down their 4H goals for 

this year. The 4H wreath orders were turned in and should be delivered between December 6 

and 8. We will be ringing bells for the Salvation Army on Dec 4th between 2-4 pm. A motion was 

made by Korbin and 2nd by Driftin to meet at 12:30 at Subway. A reminder was given that 

recognition day is Dec. 5th at 1pm at the Ag building with SDSU ice cream, awards and bingo on 

the agenda. The new year is here so please re-register and update your t-shirt size. Thank you 

to Megan and Connor Strid for doing the Trunk or Treat in Corsica. 

New Business 

Welcome to our new member Brody Muck. A motion was made by Korbin and 2nd by Ashton to 

sponsor ten care baskets for nursing home residents. Thank you was read from the SD State 

Fair for donating to the DEX building. No one was interested in shooting sports at this time. We 

set up two new committees which will give a health/safety tip each month. The health 

committee will be Connor Strid. The safety committee will be Hallie Faber. Cheryl sent out a 

letter for collecting premium. Next meeting will be in January with Gahls as host. 

Kenzie Mulder gave a demonstration on making a volcano. Driftin Mulder gave a talk on 

trapping skunks. Brailey Mulder gave a demonstration on origami by making frogs and fish with 

sticky notes. Megan Strid gave a talk on heart attacks. 

 

 

 


